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County Road 93 Multi-Use Trail 
Phase 2 

The County of Simcoe has retained 
the contract to Dufferin Construction 
Company for the construction of the 
County Road 93 (CR 93) Multi-Use 
Trail Phase 2.  

The work includes the construction 
of a concrete trail and sidewalks 
within the CR 93 right-of-way from 
Yonge Street to approximately 80 
metres north of Lanigan Drive 
including traffic signal upgrades at 
each intersection. 

Due to unforeseen delays with the 
traffic signal upgrades, construction 
on County Road 93 Phase 2 will be 
postponed until spring of 2021.  
Dufferin Construction Company plan 
to proceed with construction on 
April 1, 2021.  The construction is 
anticipated to be completed by 
May 31, 2021,  

Lane Restrictions 

All lanes of CR 93 will remain open 
and entrances to the businesses will 
be unaffected by construction during 
the winter shutdown period. 

Sidewalk Disruptions 

The sidewalks and intersection 
crossings have been reestablished; 
however, some portions of the new 
sidewalks will remain closed during 
the winter shutdown period.  The 
contractor will provide signage to 
advise pedestrians of which 
sidewalks will remain closed. 

We ask for your patience during this 
time of improvements and thank you 
for your cooperation. 

How will I get to My 
Business? 

Snowplowing and maintenance of 
the County Road 93 roadway will 
be by Simcoe County.  

Snowplowing and maintenance of 
open sidewalks and side streets 
will be by the Town of Midland.  

Snowplowing of private 
driveways and entrances will 
remain the business owner’s 
responsibility. 

Access for emergency vehicles 
will be maintained at all times. 

Will My Services Be 
Affected? 

Telephone, Electrical, Cable TV 
and Gas services should not be 
affected by the construction, 
barring any unforeseen 
circumstances. 

Safety 

Construction involves the use of 
heavy equipment and the 
unavoidable creation of 
obstacles. 

These circumstances are 
attractive to children, and we ask 
that you caution your children to 
stay clear of the working area. 

We ask that you take extra 
caution during the construction 
period to ensure everyone’s 
safety. 

Who Do I Call If I Have a 
Problem? 

R.J. Burnside & Associates Limited 
is the project Contract 
Administrator and Dufferin 
Construction is the project 
construction Contractor.  If you 
have any questions regarding the 
construction, please call: 
 
Field: 

R.J. Burnside & Associates Limited 
Construction Inspector 
Lyle Simpson 
Mobile – (705) 715-2521 
 
Dufferin Construction 
Project Coordinator 
John Miller 
Office – (705) 325-7447 
Mobile – (705) 795-2042 
 
County of Simcoe 
Project Engineer 
Claire Walker 
Office – (705) 726-9300 Ext. 1168 
Mobile – (705) 795-9182 
 

Office: 

R.J. Burnside & Associates Limited 
Contract Administrator 
Kevin Empringham 
Office – (705) 797-4364 
Mobile – (705) 795-3263 
 
Dufferin Construction 
Project Coordinator 
JD Fader 
Office – (705) 325-7447 
Mobile – (705) 794-7138 
 
County of Simcoe 
Manager, Transportation 
Construction 
Julie Scruton, P.Eng. 
Office – (705) 726-9300 Ext. 1176 
 
 

 
 




